
Return of Books and Boxes for 3rd – 6th Classes 

 

 

 

 

Children in 3rd to 6th Classes should bring back their books as follows: 

 

Monday, 15th March: 

Bring back: 

 all English books and copies 

 all Irish books and copies 

 all Maths books and copies 

 Religion book and copy 

 Pencil case (check for pencil / pen, red pen, rubber, parer, ruler, colours, 

etc.) 

 

These should all be in your child’s schoolbag.  Your child should also 

bring back the empty plastic box on Monday. 

 

 

Tuesday, 16th March: 

Children should bring the rest of their books back to school. 


